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Dear Mr Naughton, 

~~ 

regarding this please contact Please find attached notification for your attention, if you hav 
your inspector Magnus Amajirionwu. 

Kind ' regards, 

GRAINNE OGLESBY, 
P R O G R A M M E  OFFICER,  
E N V I R O N M E N T A L  L I C E N S I N G  P R O G R A M M E ,  
O F F I C E  OF E N V I R O N M E N A L  SUSTAINABILITY,  
EPA,  
J O H N S T O W N  CASTLE ESTATE,  
C O  W E X F O R D  
+353(0)53 9160600 I 6236 (internal) 1 g oglesby@epa ie 

: E n v i r o n m e n t a l  P r o t e c t r o n  Agency,  I r e l a n d  - w w w  epo i e  

any querie 

i: 

1 



1 :  
, 

I '  

,' 

Mr David Naughton 
Nurendale 
Rathdrinagh 
Beauparc 
Navan 
Codnty Meath 

16 March 2018 

U Environmental Protection Agency 
An G h n h I w h & f  urn C h m h n O  (omhshmil 

Reg. No: WO140-05 

: I  D e q  Mr Naughton 
1 

I refer to your licence application in respect of Nurendale, Rathdrinagh, Beauparc, 
NaLan, County Meath, Register No. WO140-05. 

In :order for the Agency to make a full and complete assessment of this licence 
application, I am to request your consent, in accordance with Regulation 14(2) of the 
EPA (Industrial Emissions) (Licensing) Regulations 201 3, to extend the appropriate 
period by which the Agency must issue a proposed determination to 15* May 201 8. 

j. 

I would appreciate your reply by return. You may email your approvalheply to 
licensinn@epa.ie. If you have-any queries regarding this please contact your inspector 
M a b u s  Amajirionwu. 

i I 
I Yours sincerely, 

'I I 

I 

Grainne Oglesby 
Programme Officer 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

I 

I Enfironmental Licensing Programme 

I: 
i 
I, 


